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STATE OF CALIFORNIA – NATURAL RESOURCES AGENCY EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 
 

 
 
Dear Librarian: 

DOCUMENT HANDLING FOR THE APPLICATION FOR CERTIFICATION FOR THE 
STANTON ENERGY RELIABILITY CENTER (16-AFC-01)  

On October 26, 2016 Stanton Energy Reliability Center, LLC (SERC, LLC) (Applicant), 
filed an Application for Certification (AFC) to construct and operate an electrical 
generating facility in the city of Stanton, at 10711 Dale Avenue, Orange County, 
California. The facility will be located on two parcels with a combined 3.978 acres in an 
Industrial General zoned district of the city.  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION  
 
The facility, the Stanton Energy Reliability Center (SERC), is under the Energy 
Commission’s siting authority. The Commission’s power plant certification process 
examines engineering, public health and safety, and environmental aspects of power 
plant proposals and provides analyses pursuant to the California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA). When issuing a license, the Energy Commission is the lead state agency 
under CEQA and through its certified regulatory program produces several 
environmental and decision documents rather than an Environmental Impact Report.  
 
The Energy Commission’s siting process is open to the public and incorporates the 
input of the public as well as local, state, and federal agencies. To facilitate public 
participation in our review process, the Energy Commission has sent copies of the AFC 
to libraries in Stanton, Buena Park, Cypress, Garden Grove, Anaheim, Fullerton, 
Hawaiian Gardens, La Palma, Seal Beach, Eureka, San Francisco, Sacramento, 
Fresno, Los Angeles, and San Diego.  
 
Please make the enclosed Application for Certification (AFC) available for those who 
may wish to be informed about the project. We request that you not allow the AFC or 
any of its contents to be removed from the library. To increase accessibility of the 
document we ask, if possible, that you cross reference it as a general reference work 
under the title and author categories, as well as under such subjects as “Energy 
Commission,” “electricity,” “energy/generation,” “power plant siting,” or any other 
relevant subject. 

 

 

 

 

 
CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 
SACRAMENTO, CA  95814-5512 
www.energy.ca.gov 



Stanton Energy Reliability Center  
Page 2 of 2 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact John Heiser, 
Energy Commission Project Manager, at (916) 653-8236 or by e-mail at 
John.Heiser@energy.ca.gov or Marichka Haws, Project Assistant, at (916) 651-9106 or 
by email at Marichka.Haws@energy.ca.gov. 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Date: __05/02/2017________   Original Signed by Chris Davis 
       Chris Davis, Siting Office Manager  
         
 
 
Mailed to: 
Library List # 7519 
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